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I strongly oppose any removal of exemptions from antidiscrimination laws for faith based
schools and institutions. If they are not allowed to not accept students, employ staff who
support or at least not contradict the faith doctrines and ethos of the school or institution,
the great universal right of religious freedom is undermined and parents can have no
confidence that their religious beliefs will not be contradicted. There are plenty of secular
schools for those who do not wish to support particular religious beliefs.





